
CHINO HIGH SCHOOL DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP PLAN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



To help create safe and efficient traffic circulation around Chino High School, The Chino Valley Unified School District, Chino Police Department, 
and the City of Chino have worked together to implement a new pick-up and drop-off traffic plan. With the new Chino High School building 
opening this school year, new parking lots were added near 10th and Jefferson where primary pick-up and drop-off will occur. The student 
parking lot near Benson and Park will continue to be used for student parking and secondary pick-up and drop-off. A walking path through the 
campus is provided to the new buildings. The future parking lot along 10th Street is not constructed yet and will not be available. All traffic is 
expected to use a clockwise directional traffic pattern around the school. 

Families will need to plan their route accordingly to access the parking lots, and pick-up and drop-off areas as some turning movements and U-
turns will be prohibited. For example, if a family lives south of the school and they want to drop off in the student parking area, they would want 
to enter at Benson and Park to make the right turn into the lot.  If they entered the area from 10th and Park it would require a left turn into the 
lot, which is illegal.  We recommend learning your route before the start of the school year. 

 

Map Legend 

  Locations with right-turn only into and out of parking lots. 

 

  Locations with no-left turns allowed into and out of parking lots. 

 

  Secondary locations of on-street allowable pick-up and drop-off 

 

  Traffic queuing area – NO pick-up or drop-off on Jefferson 10th Street to first parking lot driveway. 

 

  Student parking lot 

 

  Primary pick-up and drop-off parking lot area 


